PRE-OBDER PLANT SALE

All orders must be placed online through the QR Code on the bottom of this flyer by
Friday, April 12th.
Pick-up is Thursday, May 9th from 6:15 — 7:30 pm in the Bus Circle.
If you are unable to pick up your plants, please arrange to have someone pick them
up for you.

Questions? Contact himberly Mallo imberly.mallo@gmail.comy




